
EPSU received a delegation of the youth 
committee of Norwegian union NTL

The young trade unionists engaged in discussions with the EPSU General Secretary 
on the priorities of work in EPSU and the broader trade union movement. Precarious 
work, unemployment and recruiting young workers in the unions are common 
themes. They also discussed the work in the central government sector, social 
dialogue and on tax justice. Other meetings took place with the Norwegian 
confederation, the ETUC Youth Committee and the EFTA office.   The visit took place 
20 January 2017, Brussels. For more information on the work of the NTL youth group.
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